
 
 

LITTLE ANGELS TODDLERS AND TWO YEAR OLD 

BITING POLICY 
 

 

 

Toddlers and two year olds may go through a stage of biting.  This is not an unusual 

developmental stage and most children do grow out of it by age three. 

 

Our policy here at Little Angels, is that staff members will work diligently with each 

child who demonstrates this behavior.  If after many attempts of trying to change 

this behavior, the staff is unsuccessful, we may ask you to remove your child from 

the program temporarily until the behavior ceases. 

 

As a parent of a child in our toddler or two-year-old program, please be advised 

that your child may be bit by one of their peers.  The staff will do everything 

possible to prevent this, but this behavior in another child could occur.  In the event 

that your child is bit, you will be notified.  The staff will not disclose which child was 

doing the biting, as it does not disclose any names for any other misbehavior. 

 

We at Little Angels believe all children are a gift from God and will treat each child 

in that manner.  Our goal is to help each child learn the necessary and proper social 

skills that will help them act appropriately.  We make every effort to protect and 

guide all children as they mature in each developmental area.  

 

I understand and accept this policy. 

 

 

 

 

_______________________________                                             _____________ 

PARENT’S SIGNATURE                                                                   DATE 


